SPED PAC Meeting, October 20, 2005
MINUTES

Attendees
Jessica Murphy – Director, SPED

Tom Keane – Special Ed. Chair, Pathways Head Teacher, CC

Stefanie Cloutier – President, SPED PAC

Liz Hopkinson – Vice President, SPED PAC

Bonnie Polakoff – Secretary, SPED PAC

Minutes

1. Panel Discussion – what SPED looks like in Concord, including service delivery

2. Transition Into College 

· What’s next for kids with disabilities?

· What’s going into the transition plan in terms of life skills, vocational training, and college?

· How do we get kids involved in their own vision?
· What about lower IQ kids who want to pursue higher education?
· How do we write good transition plans?
· What about a panel discussion?
· How can parents support the life vision of their children?
· What about the student who has already transitioned?
· Have representative from Minuteman HS on panel

· Tom has already done some transitional training with staff at CC.  His goal this year is to investigate transitional services

  

· Suggest that Susan Woods (Disability Services Office @ Middlesex CC), talk to CC staff about difference between programs and services 

· Goal is to prepare everyone to be lifelong learners

· One out of every five college students have some kind of disability

· Training – how do we make a transitional plan that’s workable?

· Go right into panel discussion

· Rachel Siff @ CC to have input

· Input from Mass. Rehab

· Outreach to parents as to options 
· Introduction and then right into service agencies, who will disseminate information to parents and community

· Timeline – 6:30-8:30pm

· Open with questions from the audience

· Post forum for questions on the SPED PAC email list

· Potential dates are April 5th and 12th
2.  Panel Discussion – What Does SPED Look Like, will happen next year

3.  Description of “Nobody’s Perfect,” has gone out

4.  Workshop on creating specific measurable, attainable, and traceable goals, for parents, to happen in the spring.  Jessica is already focusing on this with school staff

5.  Reading presentation to happen in the fall

6.  Jessica suggests SPED PAC event every other month

7.  Budget process is starting now.  High school SPED department is beginning program evaluation using comparison model to other districts

8.  Jessica passed out summary of DOE audit

9.  SPED PAC server needs to be changed.  Need to go up to next level.  Can PAC subsidize to keep web site running efficiently?  Money in budget

Action Items
· Liz to call Sharon Trainer to book room (April 5th or 12th), for Transition meeting
· Jessica will talk to Rachel re: above
· Tom will talk to Susan and students re: above

· Jessica and Liz will pursue one more panel option 

· Stefanie will solicit questions in February

· Liaisons will set up principal coffees at each school, as well as out-of-district

· Liz will see if money in SPED PAC budget can be used to upgrade SPED PAC web server

· Liz will check to see if messages on SPED PAC email list are moderated. 

· Liz will post message to SPED PAC email list, explaining that messages published to list are public

· Stefanie will connect with Melody to discuss content of Measurable Goals workshop

· Jessica requests that PAC run the Measurable Goals workshop (Stefanie, Liz)

· Liz will book Ripley Conference Room 1 for workshop on attaining specific measurable and attainable goals (audience: parents), in April

· From now on, will sit down in spring and plan all activities for fall (Stefanie, Liz)

· Stefanie will put together a compilation of 4 presentations the PAC is doing 

· Jessica will get the above out to the staff

Respectfully submitted, October 31 (Happy Halloween!),

Bonnie Polakoff
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